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July 6, 2016

Dear Colleagues,

We would like to inform you about the next Edition of HLTP, which will be held on October 21-
23, 2016 in Rotterdam. Thanks to the feedback and comments we have received during the
past editions, we made some improvements in the HLTP program.

At the same time and in the same venue there will be a parallel course for the surgeons (Basic
Course in Liver Transplantations). Both courses are now run by ELITA, with two combined
sessions for both surgeons and hepatologists.

If you have in your team enthusiastic hepatologists, who would be interested in the HLTP
please inform them about the opportunity to participate in the HLTP.

Your colleagues can find more information about the program and registration (which is now
open) for both courses at:

http://bit.ly/ELITA _HLTP2016

http://bit.ly/ELITA_BCLT2016

The early registration deadline is August 5.
Thanking you in advance for your help in promoting our courses.

Best regards,
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Patrizia Burra Wojciech Polak
HLTP Chair ELITA Secretary
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